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NOV 21 201

Ms. Lydia Medland
Access Info Europe

Calle Principe de Anglona
Madrid, Spain 0 28005

Dear Ms. Medland:

This responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA 2011-009648) request dated
September 26, 2011. Your request sought flight data on numerous aircraft for various time
periods.

An electronic search of the Federal Aviation Administration’s Enhanced Traffic Management
System (ETMS) database was performed and the available records are contained within the
enclosed Microsoft® Excel file. Those flights for which we do not have any records are noted in
the enclosed file. Please note that the ETMS database only has records for flights, which
operated under instrument flight rules or were handled by air traffic control in a radar
environment. The records are sorted by the departure date and time. All dates and times are in
Greenwich mean time.

If you owe fees for the processing of this request, an invoice containing the amount due and
payment instructions will be enclosed with this letter.

The undersigned is responsible for the partial no records determination. Should you consider
this partial no records response a denial of your request, you may request reconsideration of this
determination by writing to the Assistant Administrator for Finance and Management (AFN-1),
Federal Aviation Administration, 800 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington DC, 20591. Your
request must be made in writing within 30 days from the date of receipt of this letter and must
include all information and arguments relied upon. Your letter must also state that it is an appeal
from the above-described denial of a request made under the FOIA. The envelope containing the
appeal should be marked “FOIA.”

Sincerely, _
(f 7Pgh
Elizabeth L. Ray
Vice President, Mission Support Services

Air Traffic Organization

Enclosure



